



HUCK SCOTT WINTER SERIES 2026

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.5

HUCK SCOTT WINTER SERIES

Saturday, 27 June 2026

Due to the forecast weather conditions, the decision has been made to cancel Saturday's Huck Scott Winter Series – Day 2.

While we're disappointed not to be racing, the safety of our competitors, volunteers and officials is always our highest priority, and the Race Committee believes this is the most appropriate course of action given the conditions expected.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. We look forward to seeing everyone back on the water for the next race.